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First name: Angela

Last name: Lohse

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I fear for the future of public lands and our beautiful state.  The thing we all love most will change if

we keep selling off our treasures to big corporations and big money.  The resorts and other money making ideas

need to be evaluated carefully.   This Holland lake proposal is not in our best interest.

The area will need years of changes to the land, road work and face lifts to facilitate traffic and increased traffic.

We as Montanas, will not be able to afford to use these lands anymore because of the cost to use public lands!  

Public land will no longer be public, but will be for people who can pay the price, how is that right?

Montanas have always loved to hike and enjoy the solitude of these areas and I am sure that will change when

entering these now "pay to play" areas.  

I would hate to think that a change in the political power is the reason this is happening and that more and more

land will be sold off to the largest bidder, but it looks like that is where we are headed. There are many more

reasons that this is a bad idea, but for now, these are a few.  

Thank you for your time and please review the letters from all Montana's people.


